	Ref No. FOI-2324-SG13347

	Date FOI request received: 13 July 2023

	Date FOI response: 21 August 2023

	REQUEST: 
1/ How many adult mental health patients (those who have received or are receiving treatment but who have not been discharged from all services) have taken their own life (suicide) for each of the last five full calendar years?

2/ How many adult mental health patients have been diagnosed with Borderline Personality Disorder (BPD) for each of the last five full calendar years?

3/ How many adult mental health patients who have been diagnosed with Borderline Personality Disorder have taken their own life (suicide) for each of the last five full calendar years?

4/ How many deaths of adult mental health patients were considered preventable deaths over the entirety of the last five full calendar years? Please detail the reasons.

5/The longest known time spent by an adult waiting to receive mental health services having been referred for care over the entirety of the last five years?

Please state if you provide ONLY adult or child mental health services or both or neither.



	OUR RESPONSE:  
Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust is an integrated Community and Mental Health Trust. We provide care and support through three directorates which focus on adult mental health, community health services and families, young people, children’s services and learning disabilities.

From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with questions 1, 2 and 3 of your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record all of the information being requested and this would require a manual review of patient records to determine.  

4.
Please note, Failed Preventable Deaths (FPD) are subject to HM Coroner review.  However, we can advise that there have been no FPD’s for the period specified (2018 – 2022).

5.
Unfortunately to date we have not received a response from you to our request for clarification sent by email on 19 July 2023 and 26 July 2023.  Therefore, we are not able to provide a response for this question.   


